

RE: Town of Gore Bay - COVID-19 Funding Support Resolution

Please be advised that Township of Puslinch Council, at its meeting held on September 2, 2020 considered the aforementioned topic and subsequent to discussion, the following was resolved:

Resolution No. 2020-242: Moved by Councillor Bulmer and Seconded by Councillor Sepulis

That the Consent Agenda item 6.15 Town of Gore Bay - COVID-19 Funding Support Resolution be received; and

That Council direct staff to send support of the City of Oshawa resolution to Hon. Ted Arnott, Prime Minister Trudeau, Premier Ford, and all Ontario Municipalities.

CARRIED

As per the above resolution, please accept a copy of this correspondence for your information and consideration.

Sincerely, Courtenay Hoytfox Deputy Clerk